
UoN admitted to BioMed Central Foundation 

Program 

Members of staff and students are encouraged to 

continue contributing the BioMed Central, The Open Access Publisher.  

The University of Nairobi (UoN) has been admitted to the BioMed Central Foundation Program, 

The Open Access Publisher. 

The admission is in recognition of the University’s dedication to the Open Access Policy and 

outstanding contribution to the open access initiative. 

The Foundation Membership entitles members of the University to a variety of benefits, which 

include a branded webpage on the BioMed Central Website, a BioMed open access tool kit and 

complimentary subscriptions to deal with BioMed Central’s subscription products and services. 

Deputy Vice-Chancellor, Administration and Finance, Prof. Peter Mbithi has urged all students 

and members of staff to take full advantage of these benefits. Further, all members of staff and 

students are encouraged to continue contributing to the BioMed Central, The Open Access 

Publisher. 


